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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

22nd November, 1960

Dear 5irs,
m.s. "CORILLA"

I have your letter of the 18th November,
the contents of which have been noted, and conclude
that the new Owners are aware of the pre-drilling
survey results set forth im my letter and enclosure
of the 8th April, and of the fact that the Special
Survey will become due at the end of December, but
1 shall be glad to receive your confirmation on
this point.

The rudder axle post, corroded requires
to be examinedand dealt with before the end of
December and the Auxiliary Boiler Survey and Screw-
shaft Survey become due at the end of January.

It is also concluded that a copy of
Singapore Harbour Board's Drawingz No.R/1456, indicating
the renewals necescary at the Special Burvey is om
board, but your confirmation on this point will
laso Le appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The oSurveyors,
SINGAPORE,
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